
  

 

 

 

May 20, 2025 

Kansas Department of Commerce 

1000 S.W. Jackson St., Suite 100 

Topeka, KS 66612 

RE: City of Arkansas City Commitment of Funds for 2025 CDBG Housing Rehabilitation Grant 

Application 

Dear Mr. Parks, 

The City of Arkansas City is pleased to submit this letter as part of our application for the 2025 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Housing Rehabilitation Program. This letter serves as 

a formal commitment of funds in support of the environmental review requirements for our proposed 

project. 

We confirm that the City of Arkansas City is committed to contributing $4,000 toward the completion 

of the environmental review necessary for the success of this project. This funding will help ensure 

compliance with federal and state environmental standards, contributing to a safe and effective 

implementation of our housing rehabilitation efforts. 

Thank you for your consideration and ongoing support of our community development initiatives. We 

look forward to the opportunity to partner with the Kansas Department of Commerce in bringing this 

project to completion and enhancing housing conditions in Arkansas City. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Chad Beeson 

Mayor 

City of Arkansas City 

 

 

CHAD BEESON 

Mayor 

cbeeson@arkansascityks.gov 
620-441-4412 

118 W. Central Ave.  
Arkansas City, Ks. 67005 
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